KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND NEW YORK



UNITED STATES SENATOR

July 5, 2016

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone attending the Cross Cultural Internship Program 2016 Recognition Ceremony.

Since 2008, CCIP has hosted more than 850 exchange visitors from Asia who immerse themselves in American culture during a summer internship in the United States. CCIP offers foreign students the opportunity to broaden their understanding of a complicated world. Programs like CCIP foster a unique cultural interaction between Americans and our fellow global citizens that breaks down barriers and encourages an exchange of ideas.

I commend CCIP for all it does on behalf of our young people. Congratulations to all the 2016 interns and to CCIP for another successful year.

Kirten Kellibrand

Kirsten Gillibrand
United States Senator